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MEETING PLACE OF THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB

Hibiscus Recreation Center
1740 Bailey Trail, The Villages, FL

THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB
DEDICATED TO HELPING CHILDREN THROUGH OUR SHRINERS HOSPITALS

Club’s Stated Meeting
May 12th, 7:00 pm

Hibiscus Recreation Center

Potluck DinnerAt 6:00 pm (Prior To Meeting)
Please bring pasta (hot or cold), salad, side dish
or dessert enough to share with others and , if you

so desire, a beverage of your own choice, .

May 5, 2015

To Those

Of Our Ladies

Who Are

Mother’s

May 25, 2015
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MEETING TIMES AND LOCATIONS

THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB

STATED MEETING: Held the second
Tuesday of every month at 7:00 PM at Or-
chid Room, Hibiscus Village Recreation
Center. The Villages. FL Social Hour at
6:00 PM.

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING: Held
the last Monday of every month at 6:00
PM. For time and location see Newsletter.

AFFILLIATED ORGANIZATIONS

YELLOW JACKET SCOOTER CLUB

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING:
Held the 4th Thursday of every month.
For time and location see Newsletter

THE VILLAGES SHRINE GOLF

LEAGUE

MONTHLY OUTING: FOR date, time
and location see Newsletter

AL-KORA SHRINE LADIES

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING: Held
at 10:00 AM the fourth Tuesday of every
month at the Cottage Inn, Lady Lake.
Contact Judy Chaffin (352) 751-5126 for
more details .

BOARD MEETING: Held 3rd Tues. of each
month at 9:30 AM. Contact Judy Chaffin
(352) 751-5126 for details .

BRIDGE CLUB: Meets the first Thursday of
each month at members’ home. 1:00 PM.
Contact Carol Corey at (352) 750-9111 for
information.

THE VILLAGES MASONIC LODGE

STATED COMMUNICATION: Held the second
Monday of every month at 2:30 PM at Wild-
wood Masonic Lodge No. 92, Wildwood, FL

MONTHLY DINNER: Held the third Monday
of each month. For location and time contact
George Fiddler, Secretary at 352-350-1234 or
georgefiddlerml@gmail.com.

TRI COUNTY HIGH TWELVE

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING: Held the
first Wednesday of every month at 10:45 AM at
the La Hacienda Recreation Center , The Villag-
es, FL Contact Rita Keider at (352) 750- 5561 one
week in advance for lunch reservations
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The Villages Shrine Club

For Latest Club News
Go Online To

www.thevillagesshrineclub.org

VSC

Florida Blood Centers
GroupPlan#A-18

To locate a FBC call 888-936-6283 or

go to www.floridabloodcenters.com

Ifsomeoneinyourfamilyneedsbloodcontact:
VictorClark407-671-4975,

BAHIA
SHRINERS
BLOOD BANK

VSC Newsletter

Editor: Omar Need

Deadline Schedule:
Articles and new items must be received
by the 15th of the month preceding new
month’s issue. Anything received after
the 15th of the month will not be pub-
lished. Submit articles and news items to:

Omar Need
2794 Privada Dr

The Villages, FL 32162
Or

E-mail: vscnewsletter@comcast.net

SUNSHINE

REPORTING

To report an illness contact one
of the club’s officers.

Bahia Shrine Center

2300 Pembrook Dr.
Orlando, FL 32810

(407) 600-8811

NOTE
SHRINE CLUB
NEWSLETTER

Can now be viewed
on club webpage

thevillagesshrineclub.org
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Tom Miller

Nobles and Ladies:

Our Veteran's Remembrance party turned out to be a huge success. This event did exception-
ally well as a fundraiser and a fun time. We heard many positive comments for our new location
as well as our program. We will continue to build this splendid event. Many thanks to both vice
presidents for their hard work as well as their lovely ladies. I also want to thank Noble Bob Stines
and Marge Need for conducting a very successful 50/50 drawing. Kudos and Atta boy/girl to
these hard working members. More specific details will follow in our 1st VP'S report.

The potluck theme for the May Stated Meeting will be pasta (hot or cold) and salad. Desserts
are also appreciated. We will again have entertainment. As always our social hour will begin at 6
PM and entertainment at 630 PM.

I am working on setting a date for a miniature golf tournament. It is very inexpensive to play
and a lot of fun .

Don't forget the Shrine Circus on the 16th and 17th of May. A great value for the ticket price.

Gerry
Vannienwenhove

Executive Board Meeting

Monday, May 25, 2015
6:00 pm

Sea Breeze Recreation Center
The Villages, FL

For Details Contact:
Gerry Vannienwenhowe

(352) 750-4513

Note: VSC Golf Tournament Com-
mittee Meeting After Board Meeting.

2015 Club Officers

PRESIDENT:
Gerald Vannienwenhove
Lady: Deborah
Res: (352) 750-4513
E-mail: toadnfrog@live.com

1ST VICE PRESIDENT:
Robert M. Collins
Lady: Donna
Res: (352) 391-7081
E-mail: bobcollins45@mac.com

2ND VICE PRESIDENT:
Bill E. Tanner
Lady: Jackie
Res: (352) 751-5853
E-mail: tanners@centurylink.net

TREASURER:
Cliff Wiener
Lady: Sharon
Res.: (352) 259-1684
Email: cliff.wiener@aol.com

SECRETARY:
James E. Chaffin
Lady: Judy
Res.: (352) 751-5126
Email: jimjudy72@yahoo.com

Executive Board Members
2015

Milton Thomas "Tom" Miller
Res.: (352) 227-8151
Email: mtmtommiller@aol.com

Omar U. Need III
Lady: Marge
Res.: (352) 259-7247
Email: ouneed@comcast.net

Robert M. Stines
Lady: Bonnie
Res.: (352) 259-9191
Email: stinesb@thevillages.net

Ken Johnson
Lady: Elaine
Res.: 352-259-4334
Email: kljins@embarqmail.com

VSC Officers And Executive Board Members

------ CLUB EVENTS ------

MAY:

Stated Meeting - 7:00 pm — Potluck Dinner—6:00 pm…………....12th
]Please bring pasta (hot or cold), salad, side dish or dessert (enough to share)]

Bahia Shrine Circus……………………………………….….16th & 17th
Executive Board Meeting - 6:00 pm……..…………………..............25th

NOTE:
Stated Meetings held at Hibiscus Recreation Center, 1740 Bailey Trail,

The Villages, FL.
Executive Board Meetings held at Sea Breeze Recreation Center, 2384

Buena Vista Blvd, The Villages, FL
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First Vice President’s
Message

Bob Colins

The following Noble has been re-
ceived as a new member into The Vil-
lages Shrine Club.

Noble Robert J. Moynihan III

Welcome Noble. It is our sincere hope
that you and your Lady will come to our
events and truly feel at home amongst us.

We look forward to your fellowship and
participation in our Shrine club, its units
and clubs.

Message From Second
Vice President

Bill Tanner

What a storm that was after the
Stated Meeting - I thought I was go-
ing to need an Oar so I could row
home.

As stated in the meeting our next
paper drive will be Oct 2nd and 3rd
so if you have a time/store you
would like - email me.

While the Veterans dinner is still fresh
in our minds, if you have a suggestion on
how to improve it or something you
would like to see changed in the program,
such as ticket sales, food, time of day - my
ears are open.

If you would like to be on the Vet-
erans dinner committee for 2016 - or
– join our leadership team, 2nd Vice
President is open, my e-mail address
is tanners@centurylink.net - - - Re-
member all changes are subject to
board approval.

To Our
New Noble

THANKYOU

TO PINCH-A- PENNY
We wish to sincerely thank Pinch A

Penny Pool, Patio & Spa for becoming a
“Gold” sponsor of our golf tournament
this year. They have our club’s
gratitude and that of the children
being treated at our Tampa Shriners
Hospital.

STATED MEETNG

May 12, 2015

Meeting 7:00 pm

Potluck Dinner 6:00 pm
Please bring pasta (hot or cold),

salad, side dish or dessert enough
to share with others and , if you so

desire, a beverage of your own choice.

Hibiscus Recreation Center
The Villages, FL

For Details Contact:
Gerry Vannienwenhowe

(352) 750-4513

Nobles and Ladies:
Adieu to our seasonal residents. We

look forward to seeing you again in
the Fall. In the interim, we hope
you’ll keep up with The Villages
Shrine Club via The Villages Shrine
Club Newsletter, our website and our
FaceBook page. And for our full-
timers, we will continue our dinner
meetings and entertainment. Our May
meeting will be pasta night. Yum!

Thanks to all who supported our
annual Veterans Remembrance event
in April. The new venue (American
Legion Post 347), a silent auction, and
DJ (2nd Vice President Bill Tanner)
all contributed to a tremendously suc-
cessful event. The net profit was
$2,721.98!

Thanks to Noble Frank Van Leer,
our Phil Dirt and the Dozers concert
coordinator. The March shows netted
in excess of $10,800 for the Shriners
Hospital for Children in Tampa.

And, thanks to Noble Bob Stines for
coordinating our participation in the
Leesburg Bike Fest and thanks to all
who work at the event. It provides
income to support our club activities
as well as great visibility for Shriners
in general.

I hope to see you on May 12th!

532 North US Hwy 27, Lady Lake, FL 32159
(352) 561-4932

Please Support
This Advertiser
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Officers
PRESIDENT:
Mervyn J. Harris
Res: (352) 350-7421
E-mail: mjhhi12@centurylink.net

VICE PRESIDENT:
Wayne C. Bryan
Res: (352) 750-5218
E-mail: bryanw1037@aol.com

SECRETARY/TREASURER:
Robert M. Stines
Res: (352) 259-9191
E-mail: stinesb@thevillages.net

BAHIA Shrine Clubs Associated With The Villages Shrine Club

2015 Officers

John Shirley, President
Res: (352) 259-8439
E-mail: jsshirley6842@yahoo.com

Dana Schultz Vice President
Res: (908) 391-1328
E-mail: danaschultz@earthlink.net

ButchAllison Secretary/Treasurer
Res: (352) 259-6574
E-mail: butchallison@aol.com

Club News John Shirley, President

The club is looking for new membership. If
you are a golfer and would like to join us for
an outing, please contact me at 259-8439. We
would love to have your company.

Bahia Yellow Jackets Scooter Club

MAY OUTING

Thursday, May 21, 2015
8:00 am Shotgun Start

STONECRESRT GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB

11560 SE 176th Place Rd.
Summerfield, FL 34491

(352) 245-0565

Lunch & Awards At Country Club Afterwards

$50.00/Person

Make checks Payable To: “The Villages Shrine Golf League”
and send to

BUTCH ALLISON

3946 Oak Pointe Dr., Lady Lake, FL 32159
(352) 259-6574

Checks MUST be in by 1 week in advance.

month have it in the evening, so the
ladies can enjoy dinner with us. We
really enjoy their company and look
forward to the event. We do invite
the ladies to join us at all our meet-
ings and functions but especially at
the dinner meetings.

If you are interested in joining us at
our meetings, which are held at the
Perkins Restaurant on Rt. 466, near
the Wal-Mart store to learn more
about the club, please contact Presi-
dent Merv Harris at 753-3505, Secre-
tary Bob Stines at 259-9191 or Vice
President Wayne Bryan at 750-5218.
We sure would like to have you join
us, especially the Villages Shrine
Club Officers.

Bike Week is the next event we are
involved in, which will be followed
by the 4th of July Parade in Tavares.
If you would like to ride a cooler in
this or any Parade, let us know and
we will try to find one for you to ride.

Club News
Merv Harris, President

The Cooler Guys enjoyed riding in
the Fruitland Park Parade on Satur-
day, April 11th. We were selected to
ride in the Parade with less than a
week’s notice and a couple of the No-
bles were involved in a function with
the Ocala Scottish Rite. Another cou-
ple were under the weather or out-of-
town, so the only four members rid-
ing were Bob Stines, Jack Middleton,
our newest member Ken Norris and
me. Ken used my cooler and I drove
my “New” bright yellow 1950 Willys
Jeepster and the crowd enjoyed us all.
Again, we had people calling out,
“Thank You for what you do for the
Children in your hospitals!” Makes
us feel great to hear we are having an
impact on the local people and kids.

We meet on the fourth Thursday of
each month at 11:30 and every third

The Villages Shrine Golf League

We are looking forward to see-
ing you at the Shrine Club Meet-
ing and joining us at our Scooter
Club Meeting (Our Scooter Club
members downsized to coolers
because they are easier to ride and
we don't need a truck and trailer
to move them.)
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SHRINE APPARAL

Purchase From Mike Christy
3 Amigos Pro Shop
Villages Bowling Alley Spanish Springs Square
995 Alverez Ave., Lady Lake, FL
(352) 753-7200

MASONIC LODGE &
AFFILIATED MASONIC

ORGANIZATIONS EVENTS

MASONIC LODGE NO. 394:

May:

Stated Meeting…………..........11th
Monthly Dinner...….…………18th

HIGH TWELVE:

May:

Monthly Meeting………............6th

See inside front page for
meeting times, locations, etc.

—— NEWS ——

Judy Chaffin, President-Elect

Please come join us at the Melon Patch
in Leesburg for a Saturday afternoon mat-
inee, May 2, 2015, at 2:00 pm. We will be
enjoying "A Murder Is Announced", an
Agatha Christie play. Tickets are $20.00
each and can be purchased from Jen-
ny Kuhn at 750-6179. We'd love to fill up

EVENTS

May:

Mellon Patch Theater………....2nd
Board Meeting…………......19th
Monthly Meeting……....….26th

Note: For event locations and who to
contact for information pertaining to
events look at inside newsletters front
page.

OFFICERS

Judy Chaffin, President
Res: (352) 751-5126

Nancy Schnepfe, 1st Vice President
Res:

Jan Watkins, 2nd Vice President
Res:

Judy Clevenger, Secretary
Res: (352) 205-7336

Kyle Schultz, Treasurer
Res: (352) 259-5801

Denise Shirley, Assistant Treasurer
Res: (352) 259-8439

Mary Chladny, Director
Res: 352-259-9291

Julie Parker, Director

the Theater and there will be cookies and
coffee/sodas for a donation. Please

Purchaseat VSCStatedMeetings

Dress Shirt………………….$40.00 Short Sleeve White

Polo Shirt………………..$36.00 Maroon or White

Maroon Coach’s Jacket..$45.00
Above Clothing VSC Approved

VSCBASEBALL CAPS

Maroon Or White

$10.00 Ea

To Order Contact:
Bob Stines @ (352) 259-9191

VSC NAME BADGES

$7.00 Ea



8893 US Hwy 441, Leesburg, FL 34788
(352) 702-0833

Supporting Shriners Hospitals for Children
SPONSOR OF THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

Please Support This Advertiser


